
WOOD HEATING 
SURVEY

This study is conducted by researchers at Oregon State 
University with the aim of developing a retrofit device that 
could be installed on cordwood heater stoves to reduce 
emissions and improve heating efficiency. Participants must 
heat their home primarily with wood to be eligible for this 
study. Participation is voluntary and may be discontinued at 
any time. If you decide to participate, you will be asked to 
answer questions about your home heating practices. The 
survey will take approximately 30 minutes to complete. This 
research is funded by the U.S. Department of Energy and 
Environmental Protection Agency.

Do you use wood as the main source of heat for your home? If 

you are interested in sharing your experiences, this survey may 

be for you. To access the survey, scan the QR code or enter the 

link below in a web browser.

College of Engineering

Principal Investigator: Nordica MacCarty
Questions about the survey can be addressed to 
kilkennk@oregonstate.edu
This study has been approved by the OSU Institutional Review 
Board.

http://bit.ly/3nmyDV7

We are interested in learning about your 
habits and challenges with wood heating. The 
results of this survey will inform a set of 
design principles that will be shared with 
manufacturers to promote the future design 
of clean-burning stoves. Additionally, these 
results will inform the design of new 
innovations that will make it easier for people 
to make a cleaner and more efficient fire in 
their stove. The first 50 participants affiliated 
with CTUIR will receive a $30 Visa gift card 
for completing the survey.
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